
IGDTUW Hostels of Indira Gandhi Delhi Technical University for Women (IGDTUW) 
successfully conducted one day  offline self-defense workshop for the students in University 
campus on 31st May 2022. The training was conducted by Special Police Unit for Women and 
Children (SPUWAC) on 31st May 2022. The training was supervised by DCP Sh. Joy Tirkey. The 
trainers for this one day workshop  were Inspector Ms. Sunita Sharma , Inspector Ms. 
Meenakshi , CWC Ms. Sunita Bai Meena and CWC Ms. Anshu, CWC Anju. The participants 
were taught how to handle the situation in distress. 
The training was a huge success and received a participation of 150 above students from all 
departments of IGDTUW. 
Again we are planning to organize a two week workshop in the month of August for women 
safety.  
 

 



 

 
 


